
 

 
 
 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

ALERT: FRAUDULENT CLUB REGENT CASINO APP 

January 8, 2024 

 

WINNIPEG - Late last week, Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries (MBLL) was made aware of fraudulent 
posts on Facebook purporting to be an online gaming app for Club Regent Casino. Please be 
aware that this a scam.  

Club Regent Casino (as well as McPhillips Station Casino) does not offer a mobile app or online 
gaming. Do not click on any of the links provided in these ads or provide any personal or credit 
card information. 

We have been diligent in reporting these ads to Facebook (Meta) and posting warnings but are 
aware that these ads continue to circulate. We encourage Manitobans who encounter the 
fraudulent posts to also block and report.  

In Manitoba, the only legal, safe, and secure online gaming site is PlayNow. Operated by 
Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries, all revenue generated through PlayNow stays within the province 
to support many community and charitable programs. 
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Contact:  

Communications & Corporate Affairs  
Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries  
email: media@mbll.ca   
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